
 

 

 

November 7, 2019             Contact: Mark Miller 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE           608-266-9170 

 

Senator Mark Miller released the following statement on Senate Republicans’ failure to do their jobs 

 

Madison – “It is clear that Senate Republicans are not interested in working very often. When they have 

been interested in working, they have refused to take up commonsense bills supported by the majority 

of Wisconsinites, but today is the most appalling example.  

 

“Every Wisconsinite should have the opportunity to go to school, a place of worship, or any other public 

space in their community knowing that it is a safe space free from the threat of deadly weapons and 

dangerous individuals. The cost of inaction is too high. We must put politics and partisanship aside and 

listen to the will of the people. 

 

“According to a Marquette Law Poll 80 percent of Wisconsinites, including the vast majority of gun 

owners, support strengthening background checks and enacting Extreme Risk Protection legislation. It is 

time for the majority of legislative republicans to support this legislation as well. Enough is enough, it is 

long past time to act.” 
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